M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
October 2, 2017
RE:
Sales Campaign Approval
I have received the following request:

New Haven Elementary – Florence Freedom tickets
New Haven Elementary – Hurricane Harvey Relief

Camp Ernst Middle School – Kona Ice

Florence Elementary – Kona Ice

Erpenbeck Elementary – Kona Ice

Erpenbeck Elementary – Giving Tree

Erpenbeck Elementary – Treats for Troops

Erpenbeck Elementary – Thanksgiving Food Collection

I recommend the approved the sales campaigns, as presented.


Mike Poiry


Assistant Superintendent, Operations
